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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 
Subject:  Terminal Dock Temporary Closure 
 

Date: November 1, 2016 

 

 KCAB staff will be completing the final improvements to the dock area. There will be a temporary dock 

closure Wednesday, November 2 to allow staff to finalize revised delivery parking and staging lanes. 

Weather permitting, the area will reopen by November 3 or sooner. All personnel operating in this 

area should be alert for barricades and construction personnel.   

 

See the area depiction below for the new parking assignments for delivery agents only. Upon dock 

reopening, all airline and tenant deliveries to the Terminal must occur at the dock location. Like 

previous curb front deliveries, Airport PD must be notified for vehicle inspection. Curb front deliveries 

will no longer be permitted. 
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